
 

 

Visual Screening  
in Lancashire Schools 
 

Vision screening for all children in the Reception class  

will be taking place on: 

 

 Date - Tuesday 28th November 2023 - 9.15am 
 Staff member attending – Karen McCann 

___________________________________________ 

 

If you have a child in the Reception class and have  

not received a letter about vision screening,  

please contact the school. 

 

Email: lancashirescreening.elht@nhs.net  
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